Thursday 28th March 2024

Dear All,
Leap for Leap Day Update
On the 15th March I informed you that after our staff fundraising event I would give you the grand total. Well, the sponsored leap raised £2,508.90 and the staff fundraiser £535, so in total, adding together all the events, we have raised £5109.80 towards our projector / chrome book battery appeal. This is amazing.  As we have raised over our total we will also be able to purchase some additional iPads. Thank you to everyone who supported this campaign. 
Children’s Easter Raffle
This was drawn yesterday and in total 58 prizes were won. The raffle made £200 which we will spend on future activities for the children 
What’s being going on?
On Friday 22nd March, Andrea, our community Police Officer was in school where she worked with every class. Nursery to Year 3 focused on keeping safe on the roads and Years 4 to 6 focused on keeping safe online. On Monday 25th a theatre group came to school and performed the Wizard of Oz, which everyone really enjoyed especially Oz Class. Yesterday Year 3 visited Battersea Zoo. While it did rain their spirits were not dampened and they had a great time.  
School Holidays
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today is the end of the Spring Term. To those of you celebrating Easter, I wish you a Happy Easter. To those observing Ramadan, I wish you a peaceful and successful end to Ramadan and Eid Mubarak when it arrives. 
I hope everyone manages to get some rest and relaxation over the holiday period and that you all have an enjoyable time. We will see everyone back in school on Tuesday 16th April.
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher

